
                        
                         

 
 

February 2018 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Revision Skills Support: Wednesday 21st March      
 
In order to support your son/daughter with the preparation for GCSE exams, we are pleased to inform you that 
we are running a Revision Skills Support session during the morning of Wednesday 21st March for all Year 11 
students. The intention is that during this time we will use a study skills company, Learning Performance, to 
deliver a two hour workshop designed to support your son/daughter with his/her revision skills. There will also be 
four 30 minute workshops run by expert teachers that will look at other aspects associated with exam 
preparation.  
 
The afternoon of Wednesday 21st March is when the Year 11 Progress Review meetings are taking place for every 
student for which more information will follow shortly.  
 
In addition to the support we are planning to offer for students, we are conscious that many parents may 
appreciate the opportunity to be shown how they can support their son/daughter with their revision. To this end, 
Learning Performance are running a one hour evening workshop on Wednesday 21st March from 6pm to 7pm that 
is designed to ‘enable parents to take a productive role in supporting their children’s academic life’ and give an 
understanding of the key revision skills used by students. We very much hope that you are able to attend this 
session. 
 
In order to ensure that we can run the Revision Skills Support sessions, we would like to ask parents to make a 
financial contribution of £5 towards the cost of the activities. In order to support our planning of the day, I would 
be grateful if you could return the reply slip and any contributions to the school office by Friday 9th March. 
 
Please do contact us at school if you have any other questions regarding your son/daughter’s revision. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
K Davies 
(Assistant Headteacher) 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………................................ 

Parent / Carer Revision Skills Support Reply Slip 
Please return this reply slip to the School Office by Friday 9th March 2018 
 
Student’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………  Form: …………………………………………………… 
 
*I do/do not enclose a contribution of £5 towards the cost of running the Revision Skills Support day. (Please 
make cheques payable to Fulford School) 
 
*I/We will/will not be attending the Parent Workshop on Wednesday 21st March at 6.00pm. 
(*please delete as appropriate) 
 
If attending, please indicate the likely number of people who will be attending: …………… 


